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SB 1154 misses the mark regarding funding, implementation, and potential negative 

impact to our state water policy. 

 

The state of Oregon DEQ already has the authority to establish a Groundwater 

Quality Management Area under  (ORS 468B.175-188). Due non source point 

activities. 

 

There is no detailed fiscal or revenue impact statement for SB 1154.   

 

This is a crushing bill for Farmers and Ranchers.   I oppose SB1154.  I Oppose SB 

1154.  


